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20 October 2010 
 

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 
 
To:     Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments 

Scholarship Opportunities – Korean Development Institute 

 

 The School of Public Policy and Management of the Korean Development 

Institute is offering sponsored scholarship opportunities for three types of 

degrees to international applicants, namely: 

 
(i) Master of Public Policy (MPP) [1.5 years (4 semesters)] 

(ii)  MPP/ED (MPP/Economic Development) [2 years (6 semesters)] 

(iii) MPP/PM (MPP/Public Management) [1.5 years (4 semesters)] 

 

2. The courses will be held in Seoul, South Korea and will start in January 

2011. The scholarships will cover full tuition, monthly stipend (estimated to be 

US$ 1, 000) and round-trip airfares. 

 

3. Applications are invited from mid-career professionals of the 

Administrative Cadre, Analysts and officers from other grades involved in public 

policy with more than 5 years of working experience in government. Applicants 

should have: 

 

 Bachelor’s Degree or an equivalent (for Master’s Programs) 

 Proficiency in English and 

 Recommended work experience 

 

4.  The advertisement together with the application form is available at 
www.kdischool.ac.kr.  Applications should be made not later than 29 October 

2010 either on-line at admissions@kdischool.ac.kr or by post to: Office of 

Admissions, KDI School of Public Policy and Management, 87 Hoegiro, 

Dongdaemun-gu, Seoul 130-868, South Korea. 
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5.  A copy of the filled-in application form should be submitted to this 

Ministry at the following address:  
 

Human Resource Development Division 

4th Floor, Atom House 

Royal Street 

Port Louis.  

 

6. The selected candidates will be required to enter into a bond in 

accordance with the provisions laid down in the Personnel Management Manual. 

 

7. After successful completion of the programme, the graduated officers 

should contribute effectively in policy formulation and management of their 

respective organisations.  Moreover, the officers should be prepared to impart 

the acquired knowledge and expertise to other public officers.  

 

8. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be 

brought to the attention of all eligible public officers in the different Divisions of 

your Ministry/Department. 

 

 

 

I.M. Oree (Mrs) 

             Supervising Officer 

 


